
From: Lindsey Green
To: Elisha Milne
Subject: FW: C37-24 Proposed zoning change
Date: January 9, 2025 9:52:44 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Kathleen Fink 
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 7:21 PM
To: Lindsey Green <lgreen@southgate.ca>
Subject: C37-24 Proposed zoning change

Sent from my iPhone
Good morning. Myself and a lot of my neighbours are very concerned about this change. We have all spent
hundreds of thousands of dollars to live on a quiet street in the country.  I myself worked in Arthur near Alltreat and
it affects much more than a 300 meter area surrounding the plant. The traffic, water, noise and smell just to name a
few things will affect a large number of people. 

We would like much more information, such as building blueprints, water noise and traffic  studies as well as how
this will affect our property value before the meeting on January 22nd so we can be prepared .

Thank you for your help.
Sincerely,
Kathleen Fink.




